
IN MEMORIAM

J
DANIEL J. LYNCH

Daniel J. Lynch, Sr., 65, former Associate Professor of Physical Education and Basketball Coach 
at St. Francis College, Brooklyn Heights, died October 30, 1981 of cancer at Memorial Sloane- 
Kettering Cancer Center, after a short hospitalization.

Daniel Lynch was a 1938 graduate of St. Francis College. As a student basketball player at St. 
Francis he was the leading scorer on the team for each of his four seasons between 1934 and 1938. 
During these years the team amassed a record of 58 wins and 28 losses. He was twice named to the 
All-Met squad.

During his 22-year tenure as coach, the St. Francis Basketball Terriers won more than 300 
games between 1948 and 1969 and ranked in the top 10 nationally during the 1956 season with 18 
consecutive winning games.

Mr. Lynch coached the basketball Terriers into 11 post-season tournaments. Under his guidance 
and encouragement, the Terriers captured the crown of National Catholic Invitational Tourna­
ment play with a second place finish in 1949; third place in 1950, and the championship in 1951. 
The Terriers also participated in three National Invitational Tournaments (NIT) and finished 
fourth in 1956. In addition to playing and coaching, Mr. Lynch was SFC Athletic Director from 
1964 to 1975. He received an M.A. degree in education from Columbia University. Mr. Lynch 
retired as basketball coach in 1969. He retired from the SFC faculty in June, 1981. He was admired 
and loved by all who knew him. He will never be forgotten.
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IN MEMORIAM

Brother Camillus Casey, O.S.F. 

1911-1981

Brother Camillus was born Daniel Casey on Sept. 4, 1911 in Indian Orchard, 
Mass. He entered the Franciscan Brothers in 1931 and was perpetually pro­
fessed in 1936.

In 1940 he was graduated with a B.A. from St. John’s University; he received 
an M.A. from Fordham University in 1945 and Ph.D from Columbia University 
in 1963.

Brother Camillus taught at St. Francis Prep until 1940 when he came to St. 
Francis College as professor of French. In 1946 he assumed the principalship of 
St. Anthony’s High School in Smithtown, Long Island.

Brother Camillus returned to the college in 1952 and remained here as a full­
time professor until his retirement. He served as Academic Dean from 1955 to 
1958.

He was active with SFC’s Alpha Phi Delta Fraternity and was national 
chaplain of the organization.

Brother Camillus was an accomplished musican and over the years acquired a 
very large and interesting collection of stamps.

He died unexpectedly on June 14, 1981.

.169


